
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

April 11, 2024 

Morris Hatchery, Inc. 

18370 SW 232nd Street 

Goulds, FL, 33170 

NPIP 58-127-C 

NPIP Status: US Pullorum-Typhoid Clean, Salmonella enteritidis Clean and U.S. H5/H7 Avian Influenza Monitored. 

Experiation: 3/31/2025 

 

Dear NPIP Participant: 

 

Thank you for your participation as a member of the National Poultry Improvement Plan (NPIP). 

 

If you wish to maintain the NPIP status of U.S. Pullorum-Typhoid Clean, Salmonella enteritidis Clean and U.S. H5/H7 

Avian Influenza monitored, you must have your hatchery inspected by a Department Authorized Testing Agent in 

accordance with the NPIP provisions.  

Please visit the NPIP website:  www.poultryimprovement.org and verify your information is correct. 

 

Click on the “NPIP Participants by State” and then on Florida.  If you have any questions/corrections or if I can be of 

further assistance; I can be contacted at 850-410-0944 or Scott.Richardson@FDACS.gov 

 

 

 

       Thank you, 

 

        

       Scott Richardson, DVM 

   

Scott Richardson, DVM  

Poultry Program Manager 

Division of Animal Industry  

State NPIP Contact Representative 

(850) 410-0944 

 

 

http://www.poultryimprovement.org/

